
Figure 3. Phase 1 stakeholder consultation: PPIE backgrounds and contributions 

 

 

 

Professional expertise  

•Nursing
•Pain management
•Pharmacy
•Rehabilitation
•Occupational health
•Physiotherapy
•Human resource 

management
•Trade union 
•Local council
•Health psychology 
•Public health 
•Workplace wellbeing
•Welfare
•Equality, diversity and 

inclusion
•Ergonomics
•Human factors
•Digital health
•Educational 

interventions 
•Lived experience of pain

Attendee characteristics

•Diverse lived experience 
of chronic pain: back 
pain, arthritis, complex 
regional pain syndrome, 
multiple sclerosis, 
neuropathy, irritable 
bowel, headache and 
migraine, fibromyalgia, 
diabetes or cancer-
related pain
•Diverse 

sociodemographic 
characteristics: age, 
gender, educational 
level, occupation and 
pain-related experience, 
nationality, ethnicity 
and cultural group

PPIE contribution

•Establishing the 
research need
•Agreement on a single 

digital intervention 
suitable for all worker 
types, in all employment 
settings, and with any 
condition
•Establishing consensus 

on the intervention 
format and delivery 
approach
•Co-creation of toolkit 

content
•Co-creation of ideas for 

toolkit format and 
technical presentation
•Contribution to outline 

dissemination plan for 
the developed toolkit.
•Commenting on and 

revising Phase 1 
employee and employer 
survey questions


